
 

SUMMER TERM 2018 

Foundation Stage 
Traditional Tales 

 
Welcome back  
Welcome back to all of our Foundation Stage families. The summer 
term is upon us already and we are excited to make the most of 
our outdoor area, as the weather warms up.  
 
This half term our Foundation Stage has been transformed into 
our enchanted woodland. Mrs Sanford’s carpet area has become 
the open blue sky and entrance to the woodland and Mrs 
Silverwood’s new carpet area is hidden deep dark in the forest!   
 
Thank you for sending the children prepared for our bear hunt on 
Monday, we had lots of fun solving the clues to find all of the 

bears hidden around the school site. 
 

Curriculum Information 
Reading 
Please ensure that your child brings their reading book into school 
and puts it into the reading basket in the winter garden. If you 
are unsure of your child’s day please ask. 

 
 

PE 
The F2 children will continue to take part in PE on a Tuesday 
afternoon. This term our PE will be supported by the Tigers Trust, 
we are very excited for these sessions. As a reminder, our PE kit is 
a white t-shirt, black shorts plus black or blue jogging bottoms and 
jumper for outdoor PE on colder days. Trainers or sandshoes are 
also needed. Please note earrings cannot be worn during PE, 
therefore please remove earrings or we can cover them with tape.  
 



 
Snack and baking plea 
A reminder that we ask you for a voluntary contribution of 50p a 

week to enable us to bake and taste a variety of foods with your 
children. The money box and tick sheets are kept above the 
children’s drawers.  

 
Indoor/Outdoor shoes 
To help us keep our school environment inviting can you make sure 
that your child has a pair of sandshoes for indoors 
and a pair of outdoor shoes, both clearly labelled. 

 
Spare clothes 

Thank you so much for sending in spare underwear for the 
children. We are now running extremely low of spare clothes, 
outgrown tights, trousers and skirts would be especially welcomed.  

 

Key Dates 
 

Monday 16th April  Lads, dads, granddads and 
uncles day. 

WC 23rd April  Girls football week 

Friday 18th May Royal wedding day 

Wednesday 23rd May Sam Safari in school 

Friday 26th May Break up for Half term 

Monday 4th June Back to school.  

Tuesday 5th June Mrs Silverwood’s class trip to 
Wassand Hall 

Wednesday 6th June Mrs Sanford’s class trip to 
Wassand Hall 

Wednesday 13th June  Summer Fair 

Thursday 21st June Sports day – Costello 

Friday 6th July Talent show 

Monday 9th July 
3:30-5:30pm 

Celebration evening 

Tuesday 10th July FS awards  

Friday 20th July Last day for term.  

 

  

 


